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Memo to : The University Community 
 
Subject : PAASCU Decision & Reports on ASMPH & AGSB  
  Preliminary Survey 
 

 
I am pleased to inform the University Community that the Philippine Accrediting 
Association of Schools, Colleges and Universities (PAASCU) has sent the official reports 
from the Preliminary Survey Teams that visited the Ateneo School of Medicine and 
Public Health (ASMPH) on November 7-8, 2022 and the Ateneo Graduate School of 
Business (AGSB) on November 10-11, 2022.  
 
The dual Doctor of Medicine (MD)-MBA program of the Ateneo School of Medicine 
and Public Health and the Master in Business Administration programs of the Ateneo 
Graduate School of Business are eligible for a formal survey one year after receiving the 
reports. 
 
On behalf of Ateneo de Manila, I wish to warmly congratulate the ASMPH and AGSB 
for this achievement. In a special way, we thank the Office of the Vice President for the 
Ateneo Professional Schools led by Dr Marlu Vilches, ASMPH Dean Dodie Alfonso, 
and ASGSB Dean Jet Magsaysay for their hard work and diligence in leading the 
preparations for the preliminary survey. We also express our gratitude to the Strategy 
and Quality Management Office (SQMO) for their valuable support in the accreditation 
process. 
 
Ad majorem Dei gloriam!  
 
 
 

(Sgd) Roberto C Yap SJ 
President 
 


